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PRESS RELEASE              23rd February, 2016  

 

 

 

 

2015 annual report will be published 10th March 2016 

In February 2016, Jakob H. Kraglund joined Mobylife as new Group CEO. To provide our new CEO the 

opportunity to review and impact the communication of expectations for 2016, Mobylife has 

decided to postpone the publication of the 2015 annual report to 10th March 2016.  

 

The results for 2015 are expected within the previous communicated outlook and compliant with 

the financial covenant as at 31 December 2015. 

 

 

Søborg, 23rd February 2016 

 

Mads Middelboe 

Chairman of the Board 

 

For further information on this announcement:  

Martin Nyberg, CFO, tel. +45 29298200, martin.nyberg@mobylife.dk 


